Graham House,
Kalimpong, 24th March, 1953.

Dear Mrs Roerich, e

==

Thank you for your letter which I
received yesterday.

I am so sorry you had so much trouble
trying to telephone me, but the telephone is
in the Homes Office which is closed all day
on Sunday, so that explains why you did not
get an answer.

We quite understand that you and your
husband will not be able to come for lunch
on Saturday, but we shall be glad to see you
at the Flower Show in the afternoon, and we
perhaps could all have tea together at the
Club.

We shall be very glad to have you up
to see us another time when you are both free.

With kindest regards,

Yours very sincerely,

LM‘/ ‘
.




My dear Mrs Roerich,

What a kind thought it was on your
part to send Maureen the little bag.
She is absolutely delighted with it
and carries it everywhere.

I hope you and your husband will
be able to come and see us soon. Just
telephone when you can come and we
shall be delighted to have you and show
you some of the homes.

With love and best wishes,
Yours very sincerely,
Bt M. Yo
/



